


March General Membership Luncheon 

    The Waynesburg Area 
Chamber of Commerce is 
reminding potential     
scholarship applicants that 
the application deadline for 
the 27th Annual Chamber 
Scholarship and the Dr. 
Nancy I. Davis Memorial 

Scholarship for Educational Leadership in the 
amounts of $1,500 is 4:00pm on Monday, April 
17th, 2017. 
    The 27th Annual Chamber Scholarship is 
open to any Greene County student who will be 
a graduating senior in 2017. The winner will  
also receive a laptop, courtesy of Pcsquared. 
The Chamber urges all high school seniors who 
have been accepted to a College or Technical 
School as an incoming freshman this Fall and 
have maintained a cumulative grade point      
average of 3.0 or better while in high school to 
apply for this scholarship.   

    The Dr. Nancy I. Davis Memorial Scholarship 
for Educational Leadership scholarship will be 
awarded to a graduate student who currently 
resides or teaches in Greene County and are 
pursuing a Master’s in Education or above. The 
scholarship was established to honor the 
memory of Dr. Nancy I. Davis who was an      
educator and advocate for education.  
    Applications for both scholarships are     
available at the Chamber of Commerce Office at 
143 East High Street and at each County High 
School as well as the Greene County Career and 
Technology Center. Applications can also be   
obtained by calling the Chamber of Commerce   
office at 724 627-5926 or from the Chamber 
website at www.waynesburgchamber.com  
    Completed applications must be submitted by 
4:00pm on Monday, April 17th.  The winner will 
be announced in early May and the Scholarship 
Award presented at the Chamber‘s General 
Membership Luncheon on May 25th. 

2017 Chamber of Commerce Scholarships Deadline Approaching 

 
 

    The sixty-five guests who attended the March 
General Membership Networking Luncheon were 
treated to a delicious lunch prepared by the    
Culinary Arts students of the Career & Technology 

Center. The event was sponsored by Bridge Street Commons of Presbyterian SeniorCare Network.  
    Shawnee Avery of Bridge Street Commons spoke to guests about the opportunities available for 
senior living in Greene County. Rick Black and Gary Milovac of Waynesburg VFW presented      
information on the Traveling Vietnam  Memorial Wall that is making its way to Waynesburg. Also 
a special guest, Miss Rain Day 2016, Brynn Patton of Waynesburg shared what her reign has been 
like so far.  
    The door prize was a $50 Visa gift card donated by our sponsor, Bridge Street Commons. The 
prize was won by David Baily of Baily Insurance Agency. Check out our Facebook page for more 
photos of the event! 

http://www.waynesburgchamber.com


Welcome New  
Representatives 

Members On the Move 

Welcome New Members 

Annual Chamber Golf Outing - 
May 12th at Rohanna’s      
Golf Course  

 
 
 

“Get in the Swing of Things!” 
    Reserve your spot 
now for a foursome or a 

sponsorship… only a 
few remain!  This event, 
one of the Chamber’s     
largest, always sells out 
fast.  In this newsletter 
is the event brochure 
which gives you all the 
details.   
 
 
 

 
Harmony Home Care 

Jamie Bayer,  
Director of Community   
Development 
40 Lincoln Way, Suite 300 
Irwin, Pa 15642 
Physical: 100 East High 
Street, Suite 100 
Waynesburg, Pa 15370 
Phone: 724-771-0620   
jbayer@homewithharmony.com 
www.homewithharmony.com 
 
Budget Charters, Inc.  
Natalie Shimshock, Vice President 
173 East Riverside Road 
Adah, Pa 15410 
Phone:  724-246-1982    
Fax: 724-246-8780 
budgetchartersinc@yahoo.com 
www.budgetchartersinc.com 

 
Central Greene Scholarship Trust 
Michael Camilli, Treasurer 
109 Second Street, PO Box 301 
Rogersville, Pa 15359 
Phone: 724-557-8201 
centralgreenescholarshiptrust@gmail.com 
 
Mountain State Waste 
Jason Smith, Business Development Manager 
Post Office Box 386  
Westover, WV 26452 
304-276-6206 
jsmith1@mountainstatewaste.com 
www.mountainstatewaste.com 

First Christian Church  
Scott Chambers, Lead Pastor 
Post Office Box 191,  
Corner of Morris & Franklin Streets 
Waynesburg, Pa 15370  
Phone: 724-627-5355 
Fax: 724-627-0546 
info@wbgchristian.com 
www.wbgchristian.com 
 
Carlisle's Coffee & Sandwiches 

Ken & Caitlin Carlisle, Owners 
78 West High Street 
Washington, Pa 15301 
Phone: 724-833-9430 
 
Greene County Composite Squadron 606 
Captain David Shaw 
755 Bowlby Street,  
Waynesburg, Pa 15370 

724-627-8545 
captshaw@squadron606.us 
www.squadron606.us 
 
 
 
 
 
University of Pittsburgh SBDC 
Victoria Hassett, Management Consultant 
vhassett@innovation.pitt.edu 
 

PA CareerLink Greene County  
Terri Cooley-Taylor, Site Administrator  
ttaylor@washingtongreene.org  
 

Consol Energy, Inc. 
Steve Morgan 
stevemorgan@consolenergy.com 
 

American Cancer Society  

Northwest Region 
Steve Gillis, steve.gillis@cancer.org 
 
 
 
 
Roberts Orthotics & Prosthetics 
244 Elm Drive,  
Waynesburg, Pa 15370 
 
Social Service League 
Post Office Box 135, 
Waynesburg, Pa 15370 

http://www.budgetchartersinc.com/
mailto:info@wbgchristian.com
mailto:vhassett@innovation.pitt.edu
mailto:ttaylor@washingtongreene.org
mailto:steve.gillis@cancer.org


Community Builders Honored 

Waynesburg’s Nursing Program Ranked No. 2 in the State 

 
     
    Graduates of the Community Buliders of 
Greene County leadership program were        
recently honored at the Foundation Room of the 

Community Foundation of Greene County.  
    Eight individuals received the Community 
Builders Nonprofit Leadership certification for 
completing the course on management and 
leadership of nonprofit organizations. The   
Community Builder of the Year Awards were 
presented to Don Chappel, executive director of 
Greene County Industrial Developments Inc., 
and Teresa Roberts, board member and co-
founder of Second Sam Nine.  
    Community Builders provides training for 
people interested in volunteering their time and 
talents to support Greene County nonprofit    
organizations. The series is geared to helping 
citizens become better volunteers with nonprofit 

organizations in the community, whether it be 
through activities, such as serving on nonprofit 
boards, volunteering on fundraising committees 
or providing volunteer services. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Community Builders Graduates 

 
 
 
 
    Waynesburg University’s baccalaureate   
Nursing Program was recently ranked No. 2 in 
the state of Pennsylvania by RegisteredNurs-
ing.org. 
    “We are extremely proud of our nursing     
program at Waynesburg,” said Dr. Nancy   
Mosser, professor of nursing and chair and    
director of the Nursing Program. “Our many   
national and state rankings are a testament to 

our dedicated, skilled and caring faculty, as well 
as our hard working and motivated students.” 
    Waynesburg earned a score of 98.64 out of a 
possible 100. The methodology used by        
RegisteredNursing.org was based upon           
analyzing current and historical National    
Council Licensing Examination for Registered 
Nurses (NCLEX-RN) pass rates. Programs       
reviewed included schools that offer a Diploma 
in Nursing, Associate Degree in Nursing, Bache-
lor of Science in Nursing or Direct-Entry Master 
of Science in Nursing Degree. Waynesburg was 

ranked first among the baccalaureate programs 
evaluated. 
    Waynesburg’s program was one of only two 
baccalaureate programs in the state of        
Pennsylvania to achieve a 100 percent pass rate 
on the NCLEX-RN in 2016. The program has 
achieved a 100 percent pass rate seven times 
since 2008. 
    RegisteredNursing.org’s mission is to promote 
excellence in nursing through enabling future 
nurses with the tools they need to succeed. The 
organization is comprised of registered nurses 
who care deeply about the profession and     

provide the resources future nurses need to   
succeed. 
    Waynesburg’s nursing program offers clinical 
experiences starting the first semester of the 
sophomore year, a state-of-the-art simulation 
lab and experienced faculty members. The    
baccalaureate program is accredited by the 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 
(CCNE). The Department also offers accredited 
Master of Science in Nursing and Doctor of 
Nursing Practice degree programs. 



Greene County Composite Squadron 606 Receives Charter 

Civil Air Patrol Greene County Composite 
Squadron 606 received their charter from the 
National Civil Air Patrol Headquarters, Maxwell 
Air Force Bases last month.  

Civil Air Patrol, the longtime all-volunteer of the 
United States Air Force auxiliary, is the newest 
member of the Air Force’s Total Force, which 
consists of regular Air Force, Air National Guard 
and Air Force Reserve, along with Air Force re-
tired military and civilian employees. 
CAP, in its Total Force role, operates a fleet of 
550 aircraft and performs about 90 percent of 
continental U.S. inland search and rescue mis-
sions as tasked by the Air Force Rescue Coordi-
nation Ceneter and is credited by the AFRCC 
with saving an average of 78 lives annually. 
Civil Air Patrol’s 56,00 members nationwide also 
perform homeland security, disaster relief and 
drug interdiction missions at the request of fed-
eral, state and local agencies. Its members addi-
tionally play a leading role in aerospace educa-
tion and serve as mentors to more than 24,000 

young people currently participating in the CAP 
cadet program. Performing missions for America 
for the past 75 years, CAP received the Congres-
sional Gold Medal in 2014 in honor of the heroic 

efforts of its World II veterans. CAP also partici-
pants in Wreaths Across America, an initiative 
to remember, honor and teach about the sacri-

Jeff McCracken, Chamber President, presenting 
a Chamber membership to Squadron 606 



Pennsylvania Free      
Enterprise Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Pennsylvania Free Enterprise Week (PFEW), 
will be marking its 39th year this July and     
August of their award-winning summer        
program. PFEW was founded specifically to 
teach high school juniors and seniors about the 

American private enterprise system and what it 
means to our country. PFEW now annually 
holds five sessions in July and August, serving 
nearly 2,200 students, four on the campus of 
Lycoming College and a fifth on the campus of 
Pennsylvania College of Technology, both       
located in Williamsport, PA. 
    The focus of each session is to group the  
participants into management teams of junior 
executives who have inherited imaginary     
companies. These teams, under the guiding 
hands of volunteer “executives-on-loan” called 
Company Advisors, operate their firms for a 
computer simulated three-year period of time. 
They work with balance sheets, statements of 
income, market share surveys, etc., and must 
react to a variety of external factors as well.   
    The Chamber is proud to support PFEW and 
encourages our local companies and civic      
organizations to provide sponsorship for our 

students and, if possible, volunteers for the  
sessions. Every student attends PFEW on a   
fully tax-deductible $575 scholarship (the      
actual value of the scholarship is about $1,500) 
which is provided by a local firm. Each student 
wears the name of their sponsor throughout the 
week and writes them after graduation to report 
on what they have learned. PFEW is also an  
approved organization through the PA           
Educational Improvement Tax Credit (EITC) 
program. 
    If you would like to learn more about this 
award-winning program and how you can help, 
please call the Chamber directly or contact 
Scott Lee, vice president of marketing &         

development for the Foundation for Free       
Enterprise Education at (814) 833-9576 ext. 
101 or scott@pfew.org. PFEW is open to all    
current sophomores and juniors in Pennsylva-
nia and information on attendance, as well as 
program applications, can also be found on the 
website. Questions can be directed to Amber 
Goss, Schools Assistant for PFEW, at          
(814) 833-9576 ext. 103 or amber@pfew.org. 
 

Students at Jefferson-Morgan Elementary 
School recently learned about different careers 
at our 2017 Career Day. Students enjoyed lis-
tening to and asking questions about the ca-
reers of our Chamber members. 

Thank you to our presenters!  

Katie Horr and Chuck Trump of First Federal 
Brian Wise of Jefferson Volunteer Fire Company 

Max Loughman & Fred Fehling of  
S.O.A.R. of Greene County 

Officer Shawn Woods of the  
Waynesburg Borough Police 

Nicole Maltese & Danin Greusel of MedExpress 

Jefferson-Morgan                  

Elementary Career Day  

mailto:scott@pfew.org
mailto:amber@pfew.org




www.facebook.com/waynesburgchamber 




















